
Jason Kuzma

jkuzma@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.425.635.1416

M. +1.206.499.2438

F. +1.425.635.2416

June 8, 2021 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503  

Re: 2021 Final Integrated Resource Plan Work Papers 
UE-200304 and UG-200305  

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed please find the work paper of Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) entitled “200304-200305-
PSE-conservation-potential-model-2021-06-08-(C),” which provides the conservation potential 
model that supports PSE’s Final 2021 Integrated Resource Plan, filed in Dockets UE-200304 and 
UG-200305.  

PSE has marked the file as “CONFIDENTIAL per WAC 480-07-160.” This file is protected 
from any further disclosure by the Commission or the Office of the Attorney General, including 
outside experts, pursuant to RCW 80.04.095 and WAC 480-07-160. PSE, its customers, and/or 
third parties that submitted commercially sensitive information to PSE, would be harmed by 
release of the confidential information contained in PSE’s filing. 

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact me at 
425.635.1416. 

Sincerely 

Jason Kuzma 
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